
Commission Committee Assignments - C4  D

COMMISSION MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission  
FROM: Jimmy L. Morales, City Manager  
DATE: March  7, 2018
 

SUBJECT: REFERRAL TO THE FINANCE AND CITYWIDE PROJECTS COMMITTEE TO
DISCUSS THE DEPLOYMENT OF SECURITY GUARDS IN THE CITY.

RECOMMENDATION
Refer to Finance and Citywide Projects Committee for discussion.

ANALYSIS
In February, the management of the Security Guard Program was transferred from the Office of
Emergency Management to the Police Department. Further discussion concerning the deployment of
security guard positions and the impact on the department's budget is necessary. 
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